
Coventry

Personal Details:

Name:                         

Email:                               

Postcode:         

Organisation Name: Labour Party (Member of the public)

Comment text:

Related subject: Sherbourne Ward

I am extremely concerned that there is a proposal to take away a huge chunk of our ward, namely The Rivermead Estate - Rushmoor Drive,
Kilburn Drive, Forwell Close and Maplebeck Close, together with Sunnyside Close and a portion of Allesley Old Road, which have all been part of
Sherbourne Ward for over 40 years and I can see no logical reason to remove this portion of the ward from its current ward to another.
In fact the Rivermead Estate has always been a part of Sherbourne Ward.
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